Ref: LD/SF/ah/Year12&13/ProgressEvening

08 October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer



Rescheduled Year 12-13 Virtual Progress Evening

Following the postponement of the planned Progress Evening on Thursday 7th October 2021, I would like to invite you to attend a rescheduled Years 12 and 13 Virtual Progress Evening on Thursday 14th October 2021.

For this rescheduled date, you will not need to rebook appointments with staff as your original appointments will be carried over.

Appointments can be amended on our system up to 10am on Thursday 14th October 2021 should you need to make any changes. If you require any assistance with your Progress Evening bookings please contact Sixth Form Office.

Please visit https://barrbeacon.parentseveningsystem.co.uk should you need to check or amend your appointments.

Guidance on how to join the video meetings with your child's teachers can be found at https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attendappointments-over-video-call

Please login to the *Parents Evening System* using the details that were previously sent to you.

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact Sixth Form Office who will be happy to arrange a telephone consultation to give you information about your child's progress.

If you have a slow internet connection at home please ask other users of tablets, gaming consoles or television applications to refrain from using these for the duration of your meetings. If your video appointment is unsuccessful a follow up telephone conversation can be arrange with the House Office at a later date. Top tips for a successful video appointment can be found at https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/virtual-progress-evenings-top-tips.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Draycott Headteacher

Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane

West Midlands











